
February 2020 

 

 

Since 1988 a group of teachers from the Kenmore and Clarence School Systems has sponsored 

an annual sleepout on the first Friday in February in order to help people in need in the Buffalo 

area.  This group of teachers is known as Educators Totally Committed (E.T.C.), and its long 

term goal is to have the United Nations designate the first Friday in February as a “world-wide 

school day to help people in need.”  The attached letter and flier gives information regarding this 

project.  If you may know of any person in education anywhere in the world that may be 

interested in this project, might it be possible to get the letter and flier to them via an e-mail or 

regular mail, with E.T.C. paying the postage?  Your help would be very much appreciated by 

E.T.C., and would go a long way in helping to promote this project world wide.  If you may need 

any further information whatsoever, please feel free to call Steve Ash at 716-694-4492 at any 

time, or e-mail at allhelpall@yahoo.com.  Thank you. 

 

Stephen Ash 


